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JUNIOR SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY
Thomas Hassall Years 3 - 6 Cross Country - Wednesday 31 March

The Junior School Cross Country was held on Wednesday 31 March.  Students ran the 2km or 3km
track, using both the top and bottom ovals at College.

Our Year 3 - 6 students had a wonderful day participating and doing their best. 

A special thank you to the Secondary students, led by Mr Fox, who assisted and encouraged us
while we ran.

Well done to Carmichael on winning the House competition. 

Results were:

1st  - Carmichael       787 points                                             2nd - Lewis              724 points

3rd  - Wilberforce      561 points                                             4th - Liddell             488 points

 

Congratulations to the students who finished in the top 8 of each age group, who will
represent the College at the NASSA Cross Country Carnival on Friday 14 May at Horsley Park
Equestrian Centre.

In preparation for the carnival, we travelled to the Secondary Cross Country and did a training
session on the NASSA track, which was a fantastic experinces for our representatives.

Well done to all students who participated in the Cross Country Carnival this year.

 

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator
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